
Urgent Update Please Note 

 

Dear Participant, 

 

Please note: Due to cyclone alert, the GUDM EOI pre-consultation meeting dated 

17.06.23, Saturday has been rescheduled to 20.06.23 (i.e. Tuesday), 3pm IST. The 

meeting will be conducted via online mode. Please find the meeting link below: 

 

https://meet.google.com/fpb-haws-ucg 

 

 


